
14 January 1947 

Mrs, 0, Lee, Secretary 
Wesleyan Alumnae Association 
Moon, Georgia 

Dear Mrs, Lees 

I am very anxious to learn the present 
address of Madame Chiang Kaichek, If you have 
this information in your alumnae files, I shall 
appreciate It a great deal If you will send 
this address to me in the enclosed envelope. 

If you do not have this information, 
I am wondering if you could tell me to whom 
I should write? Welles!*r;„ perhaps? 

V/Ith best, wishes, I am 

Sincerely yours 

Secretary to the President 

W 


